To the Directors and Administrators of the greatest Andy GIBB Fanclubs.

Dear Admins, as you certainly remember, a year ago I launched a petition to the City of Miami Beach.

From the bottom of my heart, I asked Miami Beach, his adopted city, to celebrate Andy GIBB by allowing the naming of a street and the affixing of a monument to be enjoyed by visitors from all over the world, in memory of the immense talent, the extraordinary voice and of the never forgotten songs of this great Artist.

Many of you, wonderful Administrators, have signed the petition, demonstrating the deep desire that the memory of this young Artist, whose smile and talent are indelibly imprinted in the memory of innumerable fans, is honored in the most beautiful way.

Usually the projects we care about most are never easy to make, but this makes them even more special!

In fact, a year has passed since the petition was sent and the path is still long, but I am sure that the "Everlasting Love" for Andy GIBB, talented and charismatic performer, beloved family member and very special friend who gave so much of himself to others, will make the impossible possible.

Please, read the following letter carefully and give us your opinion and advice.

Personally, I would like to thank with all my heart Tony, Joe and Renee, three great friends of Andy, without whom I could not have reached this point.

Italy, September 2018

Deborah CRISTINA

Tony Messina President Joe Shane Vice President



Deborah Cristina Secretary Renee DiNicola

Treasurer

September 2018

EXCITING DEVELOPMENTS FOR THE "ANDY GIBB MEMORIAL IN MIAMI"

TO ALL U.S. & INTERNATIONAL ANDY GIBB FAN CLUB MEMBERS & FANS:

It is with great pleasure and purpose that we make this exciting announcement!! As many of you know, over the past several months, the Board Members of the Friends of Andy Gibb International have been working endlessly to create a physical statuary memoral in remembrance of our close friend and dearly-loved Andrew Roy Gibb. The location will be in Miami Beach, Florida.

It is with tremendous excitement that we send to you, our brothers and sisters in fanship, an update on the current status of this memorial. The memorial has become far more meaningful than we ever could have imagined. (Andy must be guiding our efforts!!!).

Before we share the conceptual drawings and concept for Andy's memorial, we wanted to reach out to all of Andy's fans to get a sense of participation in the funding of this memorial. We are in the final stages of negotiations with the location for the memorial, the builder/developer and the sculptor, all of whom will work hand in hand with us to create this memorial. This is no small undertaking and we are currently finalizing the budget.

We have established a NON-PROFIT organization in Florida where tax-deductible donations can be sent, regardless of the amount. Donations can be made electronically via Pay Pal, for example, as well as via check or money order (in U.S. dollars only and drawn on a U.S. bank) mailed to our office. Unfortunately, we are unable to accept cash sent through the mail.

The purpose of this letter is first and most importantly an opportunity to gauge the level of support and enthusiasm for this Andy Gibb Memorial. The memorial will be situated in an incredible botanical setting with flowing streams and exceptional plant life.

This is a public garden that is open daily in a very high tourist location, where we expect there will be an extraordinary amount of people visiting the memorial. For this reason, it must be created with the highest regard to quality and realization of Andy's image. This will be a memorial that all fans will cherish and be able to visit for many, many years to come.

Once we have received your feedback and thoughts, we will send out a full artist rendering of what the memorial will look like.

PLEASE DO NOT SEND ANY MONEY/DONATIONS AT THIS TIME. Further information will be sent out once we are ready to start receiving donations. In addition, we will keep everyone updated on how the creation of the memorial is progressing via email newsletters and a soon-to-be created website.

Please take the time to advise us if we can count on your financial support for realizing this project by filling out the form below and emailing it back to us; or, type the requested information directly into an email and send it to us at our email address: friendsofandygibb@gmail.com. There is no amount of participation that is too small or too large. All donations will be received and accepted with great appreciation towards the final realization and the yearly maintenance of the memorial. Please send your response as soon as possible as we need to move forward on the final stages of development immediately!! (Feel free to share this with fans that you know who are not members of any fan clubs. Thank you!!)

Thank you in advance, and we look forward to hearing from you, the loving fans of Andy Gibb, as soon as possible.

Sincerely,

Tony Messina Joe Shane Deborah Cristina Renee DiNicola

NAME:		I will be able to donate:
ADDRESS:		\$1 \$5 \$10 \$15 \$25 \$50 \$100 \$250 \$500
CITY:	STATE/PROV.:	Other \$
ZIP/POSTAL CODE:	COUNTRY:	☐ Monthly ☐ Yearly
EMAIL:		One-time only Other

Statement regarding the Friends of Andy Gibb memorial project.

I have been contacted by a number of fans relating to this project over the last two days seeking my position. Please be aware that the family and the estate of Andy Gibb have no involvement in this project and that, while there is no objection whatsoever to the development of a memorial for fans, anyone pledging donations or becoming otherwise involved needs to make their own enquiries regarding the organisation, the status of the project and the artistic merit of the project.

There will be no further public comment from me on this matter.

Peta Gibb Weber